

## Oifig an Phríomhoifigigh Airgeadais

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhise Sláinte, Seomra 125, Ospidéal Dr. Steevens, BÁC 8, D08 W2A8

## Office of Chief Financial Officer

Health Service Executive, Room 125, Dr Steevens Hospital, Dublin 8, D08 W2A8

## www.hse.ie @hselive

- t 01 6352542
- e cfo@hse.ie

25th July 2023

Deputy David Cullinane TD, Dáil Éireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2.

**Re PQ 33901 23:** To ask the Minister for Health the estimated cost of reducing external professional fees in public healthcare by 10%; and if he will make a statement on the matter.

**Re PQ 33902 23:** To ask the Minister for Health the estimated cost of reducing external consultancy fees or spend in the healthcare system by 10%; and if he will make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy Cullinane,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Questions, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. Your PQs above has been referred to me for response.

The estimated cost of reducing the total HSE consultancy costs by 10% would be €9.8m.

The calculation is based on the total professional consultancy cost figure for 2022 (€98m) and is for HSE statutory services only. Consultancy costs are disclosed in the HSE Annual Financial Statements (AFS) 2022 in Appendix 2 which can be accessed using the following links:

https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/publications/corporate/annualrpts.html

HSE-Annual-Report-and-Financial-Statements-2022.pdf

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at <u>sarah.anderson1@hse.ie</u> or tel: 087 9423319.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Anderson

General Manager HSE Corporate Finance

HSE National Finance Division Email: sarah.anderson1@hse.ie

Sorah anderson

Tel: 087 9423319